
MINUTES OF THE GENERAL COMMITTEE MEETING held in the CLUB HOUSE  
on THURSDAY 11th. NOVEMBER 1965.  

 
 

 
PRESENT:                         The Captain (N. Howard) in the Chair, Messrs. Dale, Rowley, Jones, Clegg,
 Fiddian, Cooper, Lewis, Hopkinson, Meeks, Hartley, Butlin, Lees and
 Stephenson.  
   
 The Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 
   
 Much of the time available at this meeting was taken up by the Annual 
 Revision of Handicaps. 
 
J. Buckley. Arising from this, it was decided to send a letter of congratulation to Jas.
 Buckley who until recently, was a Junior Member of the Club and is now the
 Junior Champion of both North Wales and Denbighshire. He has also 
 represented Denbighshire on more than one occasion, playing in the Senior 
 side off a handicap of 3 at only 14 years of age. This is thought to be a
 record.   
  
 During the Greens Committee Report, the Secretary was instructed to send a
 letter to A.H. Hall in respect of his repeated failure to continue work on the 
 New Extention (sic) to the Course, despite his several firm promised to do 
 so.  
 Following complaints of dogs causing a nuisance to players on the course, it
 was decided to post notices drawing attention to Rule 22 in the Constitution.
   
 The Accounts presented for payment amounted to £609.14.2d. 
   
RULE 9E. The Rule for non-payment of Subscriptions was applied to the following: - R.
 Bowden, E.P. Gumley, P. Patterson, R. Vaughan, P. Walker and D. Young.
                                                           N.H.  
NOMINATIONS:  The following were elected members after the usual ballot.  

  G. Clarke Prop N.S. Dale Sec. E.B. Hartley Full Playing. 
  L. Chatterton Prop E.B. Hartley Sec G.A. Greenhough Full Playing. 
  G. Hullock Prop R. Hudson Sec F.J. Rowley Full Playing. 
  Mrs. A. Boydell Prop N. Howard Sec A.L. Burton Full Playing (Lady) 
  Mrs. J. Lawton Prop W.O. Bolt Sec E.B. Hartley Full Playing (Lady) 
  W.D. Hyde Prop F.J. Rowley Sec R. Clough Junior Boy. 

 
RESIGNATIONS: The resignation of P. Walker was accepted with regret. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ANY OTHER BUSINESS: The decision to close the Club at 7.30 p.m. on Sunday evenings until 
 further notice was confirmed. 
     
 There being no further business, the meeting closed with a vote of thanks to
 the Captain for presiding. 
  
  The date of the next meeting 9th. December 1965.  
 
                                                                                                                                    N. Howard……Captain.  
                                                                                                                                …..  9/12/65………Date. 


